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The Eco & Energy Conservation Club at Aggarwal College Ballabgarh took the forefront in 

commemorating World Environment Day on 5
th

 June hosting a series of impactful events 

aimed at raising awareness and fostering sustainable practices within the college community, 

under the able guidance of Honorable President Aggarwal College Ballabgarh, Sh. 

Devender Kumar Gupta and Principal, Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta.  

Under the theme "Restore Our Earth," the club organized a variety of activities throughout 

the day, engaging students, faculty, and staff alike in meaningful environmental initiatives. 

The day commenced with a tree-planting ceremony on the college grounds, symbolizing the 

commitment to biodiversity conservation and combating climate change. 

Following the tree planting, a video making competition and a power point presentation 

competition, covering topics such as “our land, our future”, “planet vs. plastics”, “ecosystem 

restoration”, “water crisis” and “population explosion” were organized. Dr. Priyanka 

Sehrawat, head Department of Chemistry, was the convener of this event and the students, 

Yogita and Mayank of M.Sc. Chemistry 2
nd

 Sem. were the student member of this club.  The 

faculties of Chemistry Department Dr. Archana Chauhan, Dr. Chander Attri, Dr. Sapna Tyagi, 

Dr. Priyanka Kundu, Ms. Manshi Tyagi, Ms. Geeta Rathi and lab attendants Mr. Ghanshyam, 

Mr. Sushil, Mr. Pramod actively participated for the success of this events. Students 

enthusiastically participated in the all the activities. Bhavna Sharma of class B. Sc. Chemistry 

Hons. 4
th

 sem. got the 1
st
 position and Tannu Dubey of class B. Sc. Chemistry Hons. 2

nd
 sem. 

and Yogita Sharma of class M. Sc. Chemistry 2
nd

 Sem. got the joint 2
nd

 position while Ishu of 

class B. Sc. 2
nd

 sem. got the 3
rd

 position in video making competition. On the other hand, 

Vishakha, Deepu Aggarwal and Pooja Singh of class M.Sc. Chemistry 2
nd

 Sem got the 1
st
, 2

nd
 

and 3
rd

 position, respectively, in the power point presentation competition.    

"The response to our World Environment Day celebrations has been overwhelming," 

remarked Dr. Priyanka Sehrawat, convener of the program. She also added "It's inspiring to 

see our college community come together in support of environmental conservation. Through 

collective action, we can make a meaningful impact in safeguarding our planet for future 

generations." Principal, Dr. Sanjeev Kumar Gupta, also thanked the students and the staff 

for their endless efforts to make the event a grand success even in summer vacation. He also 

delivered a wonderful speech to enhance the awareness about global warming, climate 

changes and its solutions.  

As World Environment Day draws to a close, the Eco & Conservation Club reaffirms its 

commitment to ongoing environmental initiatives, striving to instil a culture of sustainability 

and environmental responsibility within Aggarwal College and beyond. With dedication and 

collective effort, they aim to contribute to the global movement towards a greener, more 

sustainable world. 


